
Formal Activities 

 
On 30 June 2015, Canberra will be the location for a Commemorative 
Service with a march past and salute at the Australian War Memorial. 

 
His Excellency, the Governor General has been invited. 

 
 

Supporting Activities 

 
A barbeque lunch hosted by the National Servicemen’s Association of 

Australia will follow the formal events.  Ex Servicemen and other 
Associations are encouraged to conduct reunion lunches or dinners. 

 
 

Organising Partners 

 
The Australian War Memorial; 

The National Servicemen’s Association of Australia; and 
The Officer Training Unit Association (O.T.U.). 

 
 

Information 

 
Please complete the attached Expression of Interest form or write to: 

 
 Postal: Email: 
 The Secretary—50th Anniversary nashosecretary@optusnet.com.au 
 PO Box 6203 
 LONG JETTY  NSW  2261 
 
 

Or visit the website: 
 

www.nashoaustralia.org.au 
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